Life in Class 3
Autumn Term 2021

How lovely it was to see a brand new class of smiling faces ready to start Year 2
in September! Everyone was so happy to be back together and raring to go in
their learning.

Our topic was all about ‘Superheroes’. We
completed lots of super writing about ‘Super
Me’, ‘Our Own Superheroes’ and even
planned and wrote Superhero Stories.

We had a great session with ‘Hoopstarz’ learning new and exciting skills for how
to keep active using a hula hoop.




We received a letter from the scientists at the Superhero Headquarters asking us
to test which materials could change shape when we bent, squashed, twisted and

We practiced lots of movement skills in P.E as part of our Superhero Circuit
Training. We have jumped, turned, balanced, rolled and hopped our way to the
end of the circuit.

We have completed lots of work about Place Value and used our understanding of
this to learn new methods to add and subtract.




In History, we have learnt about the amazing work of some real life superheroes;
Florence Nightingale, Mary Seacole and Edith Cavell. We compared the work of
these nurses and also compared hospitals then and now. We used different games
and role play to show our knowledge.

In our Art lessons we have been learning about ‘Pop Art’.
We were introduced to the work of Andy Warhol and
Roy Lichtenstein. We modelled some of our final art work
pieces on the work of Andy Warhol and talked about
which Pop Art we liked the best.

We took part in a Ballot for our new School Council
Members. We talked about voting and what we were
voting for. We enjoyed placing our votes and finding
out who our representatives were. Well done Harper
and Nieve!




In our Geography learning we have been finding out about ‘The Arctic’. We have

discovered where the Arctic Circle is located and the countries that are part of the
Arctic Circle. We have found out about Arctic animals, the climate and compared

an Arctic Town in Greenland to the city of London.

In our Design and Technology learning we have been learning new skills to help
us design and make a moving Polar Expedition Vehicle. We investigated what
vehicles usually have and how to make the wheels, axles and chassis before
moving on to design and create our vehicles.

We had lots of lovely Christmas celebrations to round off a brilliant first term in
Year 2. We raised money for ‘Save the Children’ and wore our Christmas
Jumpers.




We enjoyed a trip to the Pantomime and watched a great showing of ‘Snow
White and the Seven Dwarves’.

We donned our best clothes and enjoyed our class Christmas Party together.

What a busy Autumn Term we had! We can’t wait to see what the Spring Term
has in store for us.

Wave goodbye to the old year
and embrace the new -

full of hope, dreams, and good
health.

Wishing you a happy new year
full of joy!



